
 

 

SANDBROOK PRIMARY SCHOOL                 Weekly News 

25th June 2021 Summer 2 Week 3 

Telephone Number : 677 3231        Website: sandbrookprimary.eschools.co.uk          Twitter: @SandbrookSch 

Special Points of 

Interest 
 

 Attendance 

 Contact details 

 FS1 Applications 

 3+4 Swimming 

 Covid 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

 

 

Next week it could 

be you.  Join now. 

Lottery Winner                  

This could be you ! 

This week’s class attendance 

FS2 1/2 3/4 5/6 

95.0% 94.1% 94.5% 90.5% 

Contact Details 

It is vitally important that the     

contact details we hold in school for 

your child are up-to-date.  Please 

remember if you purchase a new 

mobile phone, school needs your 

new number, if you move house,  

change doctor surgeries, add or 

take off an emergency contact 

again we need to know.                   

WRONG information held against 

your child in school could hamper a 

potential emergency.  

Summertime Remember 

 Apply sun cream before 

school 

 Provide a water bottle 

 Provide a sun hat. 

Year 3+4 Swimming 

Your child will be attending swimming sessions at Calday Swimming 

Pool each day for one week beginning on Monday 5th July 2021.   

If you need to purchase swimming attire, girls should wear a one 

piece costume and boys should wear swimming trunks or swimming 

shorts that are an appropriate length (i.e. not below the knee and/

or have baggy pockets).  Please refer to the guidance already sent 

home with your child. 

Nursery Applications 

If you have a child aged 3 

or over who will be starting 

Foundation Stage 1 in       

September, please fill in   

and return your application 

form to reception ASAP. 



 

 

COVID on the rise 
 
We have to keep going!  It is really important to stick to the guidance and rules about 

COVID as we all try to tackle the rise in cases from the delta variant. 

 

If a parent or carer is experiencing one of the 3 main COVID symptoms and is waiting for 

the results of a PCR test, they should NOT send their children into schools while they are 

awaiting the results.  If a parent/carer is waiting for a PCR result, both they and their 

children could potentially be infectious and therefore the children should not be 

attending school while the parent is waiting for their test result.  If the parent receives a 

negative PCR result, their children can return to school.  If the parent/carer receives a 

positive result, they and their family members have to self-isolate for the full 10 days. 

  

Parents/carers should NOT use home LFDs to test whether symptomatic primary-age 

children have COVID or not.  While convenient to use these at home, the difficulty in 

carrying out a nasal and throat swab with a young child means that the test results are 

often not valid.  Also, everyone who has at least one of the 3 main COVID symptoms (high 

temperature, new continuous cough, loss of taste/and/or smell) should have a PCR test.  

If parents have a symptomatic child, they need to book a supervised PCR test. 

(see www.wirral.gov.uk for local details) 

Always remember—be aware, keep safe 

Hands  Face  Space 

http://www.wirral.gov.uk/

